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The first PTL meeting was held late August along 

with the Ice Cream Social.  Thank you to Jill 

Hasseldahl for coordinating this event!  During this 

meeting the annual PTL budget was discussed 

and passed. The faculty was presented with their 

“classroom gifts”, a small monetary award which 

they can use for purchases to enhance their 

classroom. 

Keep up to date on PTL Events 

Please “like” the St. John’s Facebook page where 
we post upcoming events and updates.    
 https://www.facebook.com/stjohnsracine.org /  

 

Another way to keep up to date is on the school’s 

website. www.stjohnsracine.org 
 

Watch for our quarterly PTL newsletters. 
 

PTL Contacts: 
 

Amanda Kotowski 
akotowski@wi.rr.com 

 
Tiffany Lippold 

tiffanylippold@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 

Chili in the Woods:  A huge thank you to 
Crystal Kristiansen for organizing this fun 
family event held October 1 at Petrified 
Springs Park.  We appreciate all the 
volunteers who came that day to help make 
sure this event ran smoothly – it would not 
have been possible without you!  We were 
blessed with amazing weather, good food and 
fun for everyone in attendance. 
 
Family Events:  Each year PTL sponsors 1-2 
family events.  This year, our family event was 
“Chili in the Woods”.  (The very popular PTL 
sponsored father daughter dance is held 
every other year.)  The remaining budgeted 
activities for the school year will focus on 
activities/events that take place during the 
school day – including “Field Day”, in 
celebration of the end of the school year. 
 

Ice Cream Truck Sales: 
The students enjoyed a tasty celebration to end of 
the first quarter!  Thank you to Amy Salinas and 
volunteers for organizing.  Offered again this year 
was the choice to pay in advance for the entire 
school year.   
 

Staff Appreciation: 
PTL sponsored a fall breakfast to celebrate our 
entire faculty and staff.  Holiday plans are 
underway – watch for a volunteer sign up if you 
would like to help! 
 

PTL Up-dates: 

• Please watch for important 
communications from PTL to come via 
EMAIL. 

• Please consider helping PTL.  We 
appreciate as “little” or as much time as 
you would like to volunteer.  We are 
always looking for feedback and new 
ideas – please reach out to Amanda or 
Tiffany with anything you would like to 
share! 

Dates to Remember 

October 
 

21: Ice Cream Truck Day – A sweet way to   
      celebrate the end of the 1st quarter  
28: Elegant Farmer Fundraiser forms due 
28: Trunk R Treat Concessions 

November 
15: Dine-out Night Noodles & Co.  
16: Pick-Up orders for Elegant Farmer  

December 
5: Yogi Bear Carnival of Lights 
13: Dine-out Night Panda Express 

 

Watch the Cougar Newsletter for an 
announcement of our next virtual meeting. 
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